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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2019 7:08 AM


To: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: Tag Team Status


Ok, well I'm not sure what else he has on his plate besides this so I'm not sure why he paying anything off? He


should be free to help in any way he can so if there are subsections or reviews or analyses he can do, let's put


him on them.


Cathy Marcinkevage

California Central Valley Office


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: (916) 930-5648


Cell: 4
378-735) 265(

cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov


On Mar 20, 2019, at 6:56 AM, Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov> wrote:


Yeah, we're good. Joe and I talked about him working on it last week and

this one, and then I'd take over next week. I will finish it up next week.


On Tue, Mar 19, 2019 at 5:47 PM Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal


<cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov> wrote:


Joe mentioned yesterday that he got American River portions ready and


together for you in what seemed to me to be a handoff. Are you


comfortable with whatever plan you have worked out with him? Let me


know if you want to talk, especially if I can help to press him to do


particular deliverables to support your effort since it looks like you


are somehow the "lead" on this now.


--
Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov



